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Applicant to reach out to 
grant contact listed on 
application page for any 
grant-related questions 
(E.g. eligibility, budget 
requirements, etc.).

GRANT BECOMES 
AVAILABLE 1

Applicant to reach out to 
grant contact listed on 
application page for any 
grant-related questions 
(E.g. eligibility, budget 
requirements, etc.).

REVIEW DPS GRANT 
APPLICATION FAQ 2

Applicant to reach out to 
grant contact listed on 
application page for any 
grant-related questions 
(E.g. eligibility, budget 
requirements, etc.).

REVIEW GRANT 
APPLICATION 

GUIANCE 3
Applicant to reach out to 
grant contact listed on 
application page for any 
grant-related questions 
(E.g. eligibility, budget 
requirements, etc.).

REVIEW INTENT TO 
APPLY TREE 4

Grants Admin submits 
applicaton: Materials need 
to be submitted 5 Business 
days before the deadline.
Just signatures needed:
3-5 Business days required 
(All documents required).

SUBMISSION TO 
GRANTS ADMIN 5


